
October 2018 Worthing CLC update – Worthing Growth Programme  

Design work on the proposed public realm improvements for Portland Road is 
progressing. WSCC and WBC have met with businesses on Portland Road and 
undertaken a key stakeholder consultation to inform the design work. A public 
consultation on a design for Portland Road is due to take place at the end of the 
year. In the meantime initial survey work is underway to support the proposed 
public realm improvements on South Street. Workshops with key stakeholders 
and businesses will be undertaken following this and a public consultation on a 
design is expected to take place early in the new year. 

  


